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Bulletin for September 11, 2015 
 

STUDENTS 
 

SCHOOL IS BACK IN SESSION: That means that we all need to follow the dress code policy that is printed in your 
Student Handbook regardless of the weather conditions. If you are not in compliance, the following actions will be 
taken as follows:  
 

a. Bring you to the office to change the clothes that do not follow the dress code and/or a phone call to your 

parent to notify him/her that you are not following the dress code and to bring you the appropriate clothing 

from home.  

b. If you borrow school clothing to change, you are to return it at the end of the day, if you do not, you will have 

a disciplinary consequence/monetary obligation. 

DRESS CODE  

The following guidelines shall apply to all regular school activities, including dances: 
 
1. Shoes must be worn at all times. 
2. Clothing, accessories and personal items (including backpacks and binders) shall be free of inappropriate writing, 

pictures or any other insignia that makes references to drugs, sex, alcohol, tobacco products, violence, weapons, 
vulgarity, nudity, racial supremacy or other anti-social behavior. 

3. Hats, caps and other head coverings, including scarves and headbands, shall not be worn inside the 
classroom.  Also, gloves are not to be worn. 

4. Clothes shall be sufficient to conceal undergarments at all times. See-through or fishnet fabrics, halter tops, off-
the-shoulder or low-cut tops, bare midriffs and skirts or shorts shorter than mid-thigh are prohibited. 

5. Gym shorts may not be worn in classes other than physical education. 
6. Hair shall be clean and neatly groomed. Hair may not be sprayed with any coloring that would drip when wet. 
7. NO sagging pants or underwear showing.  Pants will be worn at waist. 

- C COHEN 

HOMECOMING CONTRACTS are in the Student Store now. Get your friends together for a great night. Tickets are 
available now. HAZAN 
 
BLACK AND WHITE OUT DANCE is Friday, September 18, 2015, in the Main Street Gym from 9:30 p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 
Pre-sale tickets available now for $5 in the Student Store. HAZAN 
 

CHAMPIONS OF THE ARTS: 
 Drama   Rossiter   Claire Winch 
 Dance   Hazan Angelica Norton 
 AP Art Ulfers   Andres Gonzales 
 Art 2 Minadeo Tessa Gallagher 
 Digital Photography Nelson  Marco Medina 
 

CAREER CENTER HAPPENINGS 

 
PSAT (PRACTICE SAT) SIGN-UPS, GREAT NEWS! VHS has been selected by the College Board to give the PSAT for FREE 
to juniors only. There are only 234 spots available. If you’re planning to attend a 4-year college, this is your chance to 
take the PSAT for free. Last day to sign-up is TODAY, Friday, September 11th, during lunch outside the Career Center. 
Bring your student I.D. with you and a signed permission slip by your parent/guardian acknowledging that you will 
take the PSAT on Wednesday, October 14th, and will be responsible for missed assignments that day. Pick up a 
permission slip with Mrs. De La Cruz as soon as possible. DE LA CRUZ 
 



UNIVERSITY OF MASSACHUSETTS AMHERST will be presenting in the Career Center TODAY, Friday, September 11th, 
at 1:45 p.m. Learn about their programs, admission process, and more. Sign up in the Career Center to attend.  
DE LA CRUZ 
 
MOUNT SAINT MARY’S education for young women will be presenting information on their admission process, 
majors, programs (including their top ranked Health Policy Major), and more on Tuesday, September 15th, at 9:30 a.m. 
Sign up in the Career Center to attend. DE LA CRUZ 
 
PITZER COLLEGE is hosting The Fall Diversity Program, which is an all-expense-paid round-trip (air, train, bus, and 
gas/mileage reimbursement) college experience, October 28th - October 31st. Attendees will be hosted by current 
students in the residence halls and will dine on campus throughout the three-day weekend. Students will also have 
the opportunity to experience the distinct atmosphere that defines Pitzer College, by interacting with current 
students, faculty, staff, and other prospective students. The application is due on Friday, September 18, 2015. For 
more information regarding the Diversity Program, as well as a link to the application visit: 
http://pitweb.pitzer.edu/admission/diversity-program/ DE LA CRUZ 
 

STAFF AND STUDENTS 
 

Nothing to report. 
 

CLUBS 

 
FILM CLUB meeting TODAY at lunch in Mr. Reich’s Room 131. REICH 
 
HEAL THE BEACH CLUB MEETING is TODAY at lunch in Room 63. All are welcome! We are planning our annual 
paddleboard race, join in! MAXWELL 
 
MOCK TRIAL: Anyone interested in joining the Mock Trial Team, meet in Ms. Reynosa’s Room 64 TODAY at 
lunch.  Future lawyers and criminal justice majors come on down!  We love people who can think on their feet and 
act!  REYNOSA 
 

SPORTS 
 

Nothing to report 
 

STAFF 

 
Nothing to report. 
 

FIELD TRIP / EXCURSION INFORMATION  
 

DATE TIME TEACHER/COORD. PROGRAM DESTINATION # OF STU 

9/11 thru 9/13 6:00am – 8:00pm Richards FNL Anaheim Hilton, Anaheim 4 
*Events and time subject to change without notice. 


